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People's Place

Helping people find their path to growth and independence

August 29, 2022

Unitarian Universalists Of Southern Delaware
30486 Lewes-Georgetown Hwy.
Lewes, DE 19958

Dear Unitarian Universalists Of Southern Delaware: “%ﬂ’\hﬁ)@.
. /

First, let me just say, thank you!

Your recent donation of $726.50 (check #343) dated August 15, 2022 is very much
appreciated. Your gift plays a vital role in our efforts to provide Delawareans with the
support and resources they need to "find their path to growth and independence”.

Because of you, People's Place can continue helping our most vulnerable neighbors at one
or more of the ten programs we offer:

e Counseling Centers Family Visitation Centers

e Turning Point Center for Community Justice
e The SAFE Program Abriendo Puertas

e  Whatcoat Social Services Veterans Outreach

e  Girls Group Home Independent Living

Generous donors like yourself make it possible for us to continue our mission while
expanding and enriching the services we provide. Thank you for donating to People's Place
and for caring about the lives of others in unfortunate circumstances.

Truthfully, we could not do this without you. We and those we serve, sincerely appreciate
each one of your gifts and your generosity.

Thank you again!
Sincerely,
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Kim Rigby
Communicatio
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and Donor Relations Manager

The People's Place non-profit tax identification number is 51-0113062. No goods or services were provided in
Support Ser@)ﬁgagmge for your gift, which is, therefore, tax-deductible to the extent of the law.

1129 Airport Road
Milford, DE 19963 .
Phone: 302-422-8033, Fax: 302-422-8050 .
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